World Cup Committee Update

After direction from the Board of Equestrian Australia and consultation from the Equestrian
Australia Jumping Committee[EAJC] there has been a restructure of the Australian World Cup
Committee[WCC].

The WCC will now become a sub committee of the EAJC and are bound by the Rules and
Bylaws of EA as opposed to being a stand alone committee.

The composition of the committee will be four members,

The EA representative of the WCC will be appointed the Chairperson of the committee.
The Chairperson of the EAJC will be a member

One Rider’s Representative

One additional member

The Current World Cup Committee members are
Chairperson- Kevin Taranto FEI 3 Judge

EAJC Chairperson- Graeme Watts FEI 3 Course Designer
Rider’s Representative- Coco Miles World Cup Competitor
Additional Member- Anne Garner FEI 3 Judge

This season 2019/2020 all Outdoor CSI1*-W qualify to be a half MER qualifier for Tokyo 2020,
subject to certain criteria being met. All on the Committee are available to help with any
information or assistance that Organising Committee’s or Competitors may require. There will
be at least one member of the WCC at each Event held this season.

Over the off season the committee has been busy reviewing the Australian World Cup Rules, to
bring them in to line with the current FEI Jumping and World Cup Rules. The next step is to be
ratified by the EAJC and then sent to the FEI for approval and inclusion into the FEI Rules.

Unfortunately, the FEI have remove the exemption that was in place for using Farmtek timing
equipment. However the WCC have overcome this issue and have access to an approved FEI
timing system and a list of operators.

We are currently working on a Sponsorship document, and will be actively trying to source a
Sponsor for the Australian World Cup Series. However we are very mindful of the fact the
Organising Committee”s have their own Event Sponsors.
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